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***IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER***  
North University Estates (TX1520159), Lubbock County, TX  

Monitoring and Reporting Violation for Chemical Sampling 2023  
 

NORTH UNIVERSITY ESTATES PWS ID 1520159 has violated the monitoring and reporting requirements 
set by Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30, Section 290, Subchapter F.  Public 
water systems are required to collect and submit chemical samples of water provided to their customers and 
report the results of those samples to the TCEQ on a regular basis. 
 
 
We failed to monitor and/or report the following constituent and Monitoring Periods:  
 

Constituent Monitoring Period 
Nitrate 4Q2023 

Synthetic Organics 2023 
Volatile Organics 2023 

 
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water is safe from chemical 
contamination. We did not complete all monitoring and/or reporting for chemical constituents, so TCEQ 
cannot be sure of the safety of your drinking water. 
 
 
We are taking the following actions to address this issue:  
CSWR – Texas Utility Operating Company (UOC) closed on this facility in October 2023. Upon acquisition 
CSWR – Texas UOC completed makeup samples for the missed monitoring and reporting requirements. All 
results were retuned within an acceptable range and do not pose a risk to your drinking water.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who 
may not have received this notice directly (i.e., people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or 
mail. 
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***IMPORTANT INFROMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER***  
North University Estates (TX1520159), Lubbock County, TX  

Chemical Monitoring, Routine Major Violation 
 

The NORTH UNIVERSITY ESTATES water system PWS ID TX1520159 has violated the monitoring and  
reporting requirements set by Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30,  
Section 290, Subchapter F. Public water systems are required to collect and submit chemical samples ol water 
provided to their customers, and report the results of those samples to the TCEQ on a regular  
basis.  
 
We failed to monitor and/or report the following constituents: Radionuclides 
This violation occurred in the monitoring period: 01/01/2022 – 12/31/2024 
 
What is being done? 
CSWR – Texas Utility Operating Company (UOC) closed on this facility in October 2023. Upon acquisition 
CSWR – Texas UOC completed makeup samples for the missed monitoring and reporting requirements. All 
results were retuned within an acceptable range and do not pose a risk to your drinking water. 
 
 
 
 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who 
may not have received this notice directly (i.e., people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or 
mail. 
 
 


